26th May 2016

Dear Parents/Guardians

It has been my very great privilege to serve as Headteacher of Bishop Fox’s School since 2003.

With close to twenty years working as a Headteacher in Somerset and Devon, I have, however, decided that the time has come to relinquish my post.

It has been a great pleasure to have worked in and served our school community.

The school has become very dear to my heart and I will leave with a great many memories of staff, students, parents and Governors -­ past and present.

Fox’s is, I believe, a very good school with a commitment to the young people who wear our uniform and share our values and aspirations.

There are a great many people who are associated with the school who will steer the school community through the next phase of its journey and I have the utmost confidence that the school will continue to thrive.

I would like to thank you for the support you have given to me and the school during my time here.

I will not be leaving until 31 December 2016. In the meantime it will be ‘business as usual’ whilst we seek to appoint a new Headteacher in time to take up post on 1 January 2017.

Thank you once again.

Yours sincerely
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PAUL SCUTT

HEADTEACHER

